
- 
~ R I G i M A t  P9 d' 

Linda Williams 

To: 
Subject: 

Kathleen Amnt 
RE: 000841-TP 

Ok, will do. Thanks. 

_ _ _ _ _  Original Message----- 
From: Kathleen Arant 
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2000 8:43 AM 
To: Linda Williams 
Subject: 000841-TP 

I need the title of this docket to be changed to reflect that it is an adoption of an 
interconnection agreement. THANI(s. 

Kathleen T. Arant 
Research Assistant 
Division of Competitive Services 
Florida public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
Phone - (850) 413-6552 
Fax - (850) 413-6553 
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